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\ ~It's unbelievable .that the country that preaches to
h;:he world of being the best in the world, has the
nerve to poison the land were the less capable of
defending themselves inhabit.

Too bad for us the U.S. citizenry, we don't have to
stand against the greedy corporate politicians running
this country to the ground. But no matter, the movers
and shakers are making a killing. Someone has to get
rich at expense of the poor. Unfortunately, it the
poor in the U.S. and around the world that are being
exploited by ruthless, corrupt politicians and the
corporate thugs filling their pockets with money.

By keeping the poor majority subdued, the world is
being turned into the greedy minority's hunting
ground.

The sold out corporate media running the most
effective
propaganda since Hitler's hoodlums invented it, are
making sure that truth gets twisted and the lies are
more believable.

A country that a few decades stood for justice, and
peace, has come 180 degrees around and perpetrating
the
injustices and abuses that it used to fight, and stand
against.

The U.S. blaming the Hispanics immigrants is the
typical act committed against the defenseless in order
to keep the majority from noticing the fascist, and
Nazi laws passed by the politicians in Charge.~
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